Due to the founding of the Research Group on Mathematical and Actuarial Demography
(http://www.demogr.mpg.de/en/laboratories/mathematical_and_actuarial_demography_4540/default.htm), 
MPIDR is looking for a research scientist. The details for the announcement can be found on the following website:
http://www.demogr.mpg.de/en/education_career/jobs_fellowships_1910/research_scientist_4571.htm.
